
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Series 84 Halo Illumination Flange Color Change 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
The Series 84 halo illumination flange will now be manufactured in black to 
reduce LED side-shine light bleed. There is no change in part numbers as 
both components are interchangeable. EAO part number 84-960.0 will 
remain valid. The new flange will be available from January 13, 2013. 

 

 

 

 

 

EAO Customer Service can be reached at eusCustomerService@eao.com 
with any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
EAO Corporation 

December 10, 2012 
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